
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I join with the Christian Legal Society and adobt their comment submitted on March 10, 2016.   
 
Sincerely, 

Marty E. Miller 
Attorney at Law 
Miller & Associates, PLLC                                                                  Email Marty@CaryLawNC.Pro 
315 N. Academy Street, Suite 100                                                        
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